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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 12:16 PM


To: Garwin Yip; Cathy Marcinkevage; Barbara Byrne; Justin Ly; Seth Naman; J. Stuart; Kristin


McCleery - NOAA Affiliate; Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal; Brian Ellrott; Dan Lawson -

NOAA Federal; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate


Subject: Urgent: Sufficiency Review


Sufficiency Review Team,


I was just reading through the sufficiency review worksheet and noticed that the column heading that we added


last week for the proposed action still needs to be filled out for most divisions. We probably identified most of


the relevant PA deficiencies during out draft BA reviews before the shutdown, so have a look at your notes


from those reviews to help fill this column out. Thank you to those who have filled it out. If you have not


addressed this part of the review, please take some time to do that today so that have a productive session on


Tuesday! As a reminder, the new column is:


Description of the Proposed Action: Is there information or science that supports the proposed action or components of

the proposed action? Has the proposed action provided the science to support it's description? For example, is there

recent information or science to support the proposed Shasta Summer Cold Water Temperature Management; proposed

changes to OMR, removing I:E, HORB or Georgiana Slough Barriers from the Proposed Action. Think back to our "gap"


analysis review of the draft proposed action during the tiger team meetings.


Thanks everyone!


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Senior Policy Advisor
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